Important Notice to Debit Card Holders

On behalf of everyone here at Crane Credit Union, we would like to welcome you to our family. As the
transition from Hulman Field Technicians FCU to Crane Credit Union moves along, we wanted to provide
information on the upcoming changes to your existing Hulman Field Technicians FCU debit card.

You will be issued a new Crane CU Visa“ debit card that will arrive before September 30™.

Please note: Your Hulman Field Technicians FCU debit card will have limited use starting Friday,
September 30" and will be deactivated on Monday, October 3™.

Your new Crane CU debit card can be activated for use beginning Sunday October 2™. Please prepare
and plan accordingly for the limited use of your current Hulman Field Technicians FCU debit card for the
above-mentioned time period. We regret any inconvenience this may cause you. To activate your new
Crane CU debit card, simply call the phone number listed on the sticker on the front of the card and
follow the instructions. After activating your card, you will be prompted to select a Personal
Identification Number (PIN). A PIN will not be mailed.

For debit card updates, go online to www.cranecu.org/HulmanfField
Things to keep in mind once your card is converted:

e Once you activate your new Crane card, please destroy your old Hulman Field card.

*  Your card number will change, so after your new card has been activated, you will need to update
any automatic payments you have set-up (example: cable, gym, electric, insurance, online bill
payment).

Thank you for the opportunity to serve you!

Crane Credit Union



